
News in our pews 
2/4/24 

 
Beer & Bible:   
A Thursday evening monthly meeting at the Franklin House for dinner, 
drinks, and conversation. Join us February 15 at 6:30 PM.  
 
 
 
  
Bible Study—Thursday morning ZOOM: 
Join Pastor Angie online to look at the texts coming up for the Sunday 
lectionary. A ZOOM link will be emailed out the week of each study. 
Contact the church office to be added to the email invitation. Next date is 
February 8 at 10:00 AM. 
 
Book Club: The Book Club will be discussing The Secret Life of 
Sunflowers by: Marta Molnar on Thursday, February 29th at 7:00 PM.  All 
are welcome to enjoy the discussion. Contact Richelle Deysher for more 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 
Coffee Hour: Volunteers needed - please sign up in narthex. 
 
 
Contemporary Service Updates: 
We have revamped our contemporary worship service! There is new 
liturgy and varied music. New musicians are welcome to join the 
ensemble. We'll be experimenting with new music and the word, feel free 
to give your feedback. Join us every 4th Sunday. 
 
 

Easter Flowers: Lilies are $7/plant and orders are due by March 3. 
Envelopes are in the narthex. 

 

 History Books: These are available for $20.00.  
Please contact Anna Mae Grubb: 717-273-7035. 
 
 
 
Ministry Emphasis for February: Family Assistance Discretionary Fund 

  
 
 
Share your musical gifts!  
Choir rehearsals are held on Wednesday at 7:00 PM.  
Contact Linda Holt for more information. 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 Souper Bowl Collection: Please bring cans of soup for the food bank on 
February 4 and 11.  
  
 
 
 
Souper-Bowl Soup Sale:  
St. Paul in Penryn is having a Souper-Bowl soup sale on Sunday, 
February 11 at noon. Homemade soup is being sold for $7/quart. If you 
would like to donate soup, let Pastor Angie know and she will provide you 
with quart containers. To purchase soup, please come to St. Paul’s. 


